Alyssa Bryant

From: Jeff Cox

Sent: Monday, February 01, 2016 9:07 AM

To: Alyssa Bryant

Subject: FW: Planning Commission Appeal for 3427 Lake Ave South

From: Richard E. Braun [mailto:rebraun3422@hotmail.com]
Sent: Saturday, January 30, 2016 5:19 PM

To: Council

Cc: Sterner Pat; Mike Medlin

Subject: Planning Commission Appeal for 3427 Lake Ave South

City Councilors ...... | have no objections to this addition and am supportive.
| own the properties at 3422 & 3424 Minnesota Avenue.

Thank you
Richard

Richard E Braun
218-341-4010



